
Dear Casa dei Bambini Families: 

The days are getting warmer and we would like to make sure that all children are comfortable and safe while 
attending C. dei B.

Some of these guidelines are included in your Parents Handbook; forgive us if it sounds repetitive. 

A) If you would like us to apply sun protection on your child, please complete and return the release at the
bottom of this page. Make sure that the CONTAINER or TUBE is clearly marked with your child's
name. (UNUSED)

B) No flip-flops or slip-Ons.
C) If you would like for your child to wear sandals, make sure that they have ankle support. When sandals

are too open, young children can spend a great deal of their "fun" time outside, shaking off sand and
playground bark, instead of playing and socializing. (SUMMER ONLY)

D) If you send hats/caps, make sure they are clearly marked; also explain to your children the importance of
wearing it. We ask that you keep this item at School.

E) We encourage the children to drink plenty of water, and during warmer days more so. Please support our
efforts by talking to the children about the importance of this very healthy habit.

F) Make sure that your child has an appropriate set of clothes to change into at School. During the next few
weeks temperatures may be unpredictable especially early in the morning.

Child’s Name : __________________________________

Name of Sun block: ______________________________

By signing this form I authorize Casa dei Bambini School to apply on my 
child the product that I have provided.

_________________________ _________________
Parent Signature Date
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